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IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group Liaison   
Communication 

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group1 
   

To: Brad Booth Chair, Consortium for On-Board Optics (COBO) 
brbooth@microsoft.com  

  
   

CC: 

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 
p.nikolich@ieee.org 

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
adam.healey@avagotech.com 

Pete Anslow Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
panslow@ciena.com 

John D’Ambrosia Chair, IEEE P802.3bs Task Force 
jdambrosia@ieee.org 

  
   

From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
dlaw@hp.com 

   

Subject: 
Liaison, Reply to Communication, “Announcement of the Formation of COBO,”  
21 April, 2015 

Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Plenary meeting, Waikoloa, HI, USA, 16 July, 2015 
 

Dear Brad,  

The IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group appreciates COBO’s interest in our activities, and 
would like to thank you for your introductory communication that was considered at our July 
2015 Plenary Meeting in Waikoloa, HI the week of July 13, 2015. 

The IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group would be open to sharing drafts with COBO with the 
understanding that access to any drafts provided would be restricted to the members of COBO.  
We look forward to future communications and encourage COBO members to contribute to 
present and future projects within the IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group. 

Sincerely, 

 

David Law 

Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

                                                           
1 This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not necessarily 
represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.  

mailto:brbooth@microsoft.com
mailto:p.nikolich@ieee.org
mailto:adam.healey@avagotech.com
mailto:panslow@ciena.com
mailto:jdambrosia@ieee.org
mailto:dlaw@hp.com

